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From: Sisk, Tim
To: Ali, Anwar@Energy; Watson, Carol@Energy
Cc: Wagner, Ralph; Piantka, George; Sisk, Tim
Subject: FW: EPS Monitoring - Peregrine falcons
Date: Friday, July 17, 2020 1:40:25 PM
Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Anwar and Carol,
 
To further support the peregrine falcon observations and failed egg(s) identified during weekly DB
surveys and MCRs, please see the emailed note today from the DB which indicates there is not an
active nest or fledglings at Encina Power Station.
 
Please let us know if there are any other questions or concerns.
 
Regards,
Timothy R. Sisk
Manager, Environmental Business
NRG Energy, West Region
4600 Carlsbad Boulevard
Carlsbad, CA 92008
760-930-1507 (o)
860-334-8081 (c)
 
 
 
From: Melissa Fowler [mailto:melissa.n.fowler@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 17, 2020 1:34 PM
To: Sisk, Tim <Tim.Sisk@nrg.com>
Subject: EPS Monitoring - Peregrine falcons
 
Hi Tim,
 
Over the past few monitoring visits, no additional nesting behaviors have been observed in the
peregrine falcon pair. No fledglings have been observed during this nesting season either.
Please let me know if you have any additional questions.
 
Thanks,
Melissa
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